
 

2813 Lincoln Way NW, Massillon, Ohio 44647               www.SaintBarbaraParish.com 

SBP: Vol 2, Issue XXXII 

Saint Barbara 

Catholic 

Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 

School Principal:    Jacqueline Thomas 

Dir. Religious Education:       Mollie Luginski 

Church Secretary:      Judy Wellin 

Youth Minister,                                     
PR, Marketing, PLC:             Amy Davis     

Parish Council Chairperson:      Bob Otte 

Finance Council Chairperson:   Tony Spitale 

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 

   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 

   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 

    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 

  E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 

    Parish Life Center:      Phone: (330) 832-4773 

Parish Office Hours:  

Monday, Tuesday Wednesday, Friday  

8:30am - 4:30pm 

 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY                                       
4:30pm 

SUNDAY 8:00am, 10:30am, 

HOLYDAY                                         
Vigil ~ 7:00pm                                  

9:00am and 7:00pm 

WEEKDAY                                            
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 

9:00am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION   
SATURDAY 3:30pm 

Now the ruler of the world will 
be driven out, says the Lord; 
and when I am lifted up from 

the earth, I will draw everyone 
to myself. 

June 9-10, 2018 

Tenth Sunday of  

Ordinary Time  
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Ministries and Contact Information: 

Adult Servers:  Joel Fichter      (330) 830-9301 

Caring Stitchers: Mary Sirgo      (330) 837-4588 

Child Servers:  Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-6898 

Eucharistic Ministers: LaDonna Kraus      (330) 837-3669 

Faith in Action:   Arlene Nussbaum     (330) 837-2705 

   Church Coordinator 

Finance Council: Tony Spitale      (330) 209-8454 

Gift Bearers:  Julie Turkal      (330) 832-7868 

Greeters:  Joan Galant      (330) 830-5311 

Lectors:  Judy Wellin      (330) 833-8879 

Liturgy Committee: Marisa Stoll      (330) 833-6898 

Music Ministry: Marisa Stoll      (330) 833-6898 

Parish Council : Bob Otte      (330) 833-7690 

Prayer Circle:     Vincent & Lois Drouhard  (330) 833-9790 

P.T.O.:   Jennifer Doney      (330) 904-2599 

Sacristans:  Paulette Martin      (330) 704-1706 

School Office Admin:  Lisa Spinden      (330) 833-9510 

Ushers:  Thomas Kraus      (330) 837-3669 

Youth Ministry: Amy Davis      (330) 833-6898 

BAPTISM 

Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held quarterly:    
February /May/August /November.  Baptisms are held the 
fourth Sunday of the month. 
 

REGISTRATION 

New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to sup-
port the parish with Christian generosity. 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 

The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those desiring 
full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist.  
We invite newcomers who are seeking membership to join us!  
Call the church office for information. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Arrange six months in advance. 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                                
Tess Simonetti-   (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 

Bulletin Submissions 

Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tuesday at noon.  
Inserts should be sent in electronic form whenever possible. 

Bishop’s Appeal Update: 

Our Parish goal is $62,395.00 As of May 

15th, we have $38,697.00 donated. Thank 

you to all who have pledged to the annual 

appeal!   

 Calendar 
 

June 2 through 10 Youth Group Mission 

June 4 though June 8 Communion Ser-

vice  

June 15 Relics of St. Anthony St. Barbs 

June 18 through 22 Vacation Bible 

School 

July 15   Car Show  

May 26 and 27, 2018 

Weekly Budget          $12,621.00 

Needy           $     255.79 

 
Regular Collection         $  4,914.90 

Mail-in           $     961.00 

Total           $  5,875.90 

Deficit            ($6,745.10) 

311 – 4:30 – 76; 8:00 – 101; 10:30 – 134 

122 Envelopes 

************************************************ 

June 2 and 3, 2018    

Church Comb.           $  1,636.75 

 
Regular Collection         $12,009.19 

Mail-in           $     824.94 

Total           $12,834.13 

SURPLUS          $     213.13 

469 – 4:30-210; 8:00-126; 10:30-133 

230 – Envelopes 
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Please remember to support our  adver-

tisers.  They make  our  bulletin possible.    

Below is our sponsor of the week.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday – June 9 – Immaculate Heart of Mary  

   4:30 p.m. -  Deceased of Frank and Lena Nussbaumer 
Fam 

Sunday – June 10 – Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Times 

    8:00 a.m. – Helen Halter (Ray and Pat Halter) 

  10:30 a.m. – 50th Anniversary of Bill & Terrie Baumgartner 

                        1st Communion for Bill Thomas 

  Monday – June 11 – St. Barnabas  

      9:00 a.m. – Ray Wantz (Wachtel Family) 

Tuesday – June 12 

      9:00 a.m. – Becky Wilson (Pat Darnell                          

Wednesday – June 13 – St. Anthony of Padua 

       9:00 a.m.  – John E. Pendolino (Terri Murphy) 

Thursday, June 14 

       8:45 a,m. – Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

       9:00 a.m. – Communion Service 

Friday – June 15 

   9:00 a.m. – Barney and Helen Jogerst (Tim and Greg) 

 Saturday – June 16 

   4:30 p.m. – Paul Malek (Karen and Dick Baysinger) 

Sunday – June 17 – Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

   8:00 a.m. – George and Amparo Ruscin (Tess and Len) 

 10:30 a.m. – Miranda Kovacsiss (John, Linda and John-
ny) 

Schedules for 06/1118 – 06/17/18 

Weekly Server: 6/11,12,13,15 -  L. Eberhardt 
Servers – Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. – 6/16 – I Myers, K. Osborne, L. Eberhardt 

   8:00 a.m. – 6/17– V. Pape, J. Blackstone, F. Szasz 

 10:30 a.m. –6/17 – S. Murray, K. Sartoski, C. Majors 

Lectors – Saturday/Sunday 

   4:30 p.m. – 6/16 – S. Ziegelhofer, S. Hall 

   8:00 a.m. – 6/17– B and Q Piorkowski 

 10:30 a.m. -  6/17– C. Giltz, C. Barner 

Sacristans – Saturday/Sunday 

    4:30 p.m. – 6/16– S. Ziegelhofer 

    8:00 a.m. – 6/17 – J. Wyman, T. Simonetti  

  10:30 a.m. – 6/17–  M. Sweany 

Greeters – This Weekend 

    4:30 p.m. – J and J Paul 

    8:00 a.m.–  P Kovacsiss, J. Rohr, K Mitchell, E. 
Heimann  

  10:30 a.m. – Jack Schott, S. Ehmer, C. Wadian 

Flowers on the Altar  

are for all priests and dads with love from Cindy and 
Ken Giltz. 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit in 
memory of Al and Irene Bucci, with love from 
Phil, Judy, Dave and families.  Please, dear pa-

rishioners pray for them all week. 

Gift Bearers This Weekend 

  4:30 p.m. – Paul and Donna Sander 

  8:00 a.m. –  Pat and Ray Halter 

10:30 a.m. – Angela Baumgartner, Isabelle Peters,         

                             Rachel McDaniel, Kristin Nemish 

 

 

 

II – Andrea Unklesbay and Eric Landman 
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EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  will be on Tuesday, 
June 12th   after Mass.   

 Please wait until the next person arrives before 
leaving, as Jesus should never be left unattended. 

 Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       

 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 

 Sue Ehmer, 330-704-0965   

 and Bob Kracker 330-833-1885.  

If they are not available, then call the rectory.   

Notify the Rectory Office – 330-833-6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify 
the rectory if a loved one has died so that 
we can include the information in the bulle-
tin.  We try to watch the newspaper obituar-
ies but sometimes we miss it.  It is so nice for 
the whole parish to pray for your loved ones; 
as we are a family! 

  Rectory Office Hours 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday  8:30am to 

4:30pm.  
The Rectory will be closed on Thursdays.   

Afterglow of the  Eucharist 

(The Simple Blessing Prayer) 

The Afterglow of the Eucharist will begin after all the 

Masses on the 4th weekend of June (23rd and 24th)  

and will continue each month on the 4th weekend.   

If you would like to serve on the prayer team for the 

Simple Blessing Prayer, please call Mary or Bob 

Kring at 330-833-9851.  After we get our prayer 

teams  organized, we will have a short meeting 

around the middle of June.  We welcome past pray-

er team members.  We will arrange for you to serve 

during the Mass time that you normally attend.   

Thank you for your prayerful consideration of join-

ing our team.    

Apartment for Rent at St. Barbara’s Old Convent 

Downstairs efficiency apartment 

1 bedroom, 1 bath, 1 kitchen/dinette 

$475 includes utilities and trash; except TV and phone 

If interested, please call the Rectory. 

CRAFT VENDORS NEEDED – St. Jude Church in Co-
lumbiana, Ohio is seeking vendors for their craft 
show to be held on November 18th.  If you are inter-
ested, please call Mary at 330-482-2351. 

Parishioner needs help  

 Looking for someone (male or female) to help my 
93 year-old dad with daily activities.  Different times 
of day – 4 hours at a time – in Massillon.  Please call 
330-832-6360 if interested. 

In Memoriam 

In you kindness, please pray for the following per-
son who has died this past week: 

Steve Balog, grandfather of Joe (Liz) Vitale and 
great- grandpa of Ben and Vince Vitale of our par-
ish. 

Eternal light shine upon him and may he rest in 
peace.  

Walk for the Unborn – join 40 Days for Life/Canton and 
Stark County Right to Life, for the Walk for the Unborn.  
Saturday, June 30th – 11 am – 2 pm  at Price Park – 100 
West Maple St., North Canton. 

People with the last name A – N, please bring a dessert 
or fruit. 

People with the last name O – Z, please provide a cov-
ered dish. 

Former director of External Affairs for Ohio Right to Life, 
Kayla Atchison, will be the speaker.  This is a family 
friendly walk and pot luck picnic lunch.   

Please bring a new or slightly used pair of baby socks for 
a RTL fair display.  For more info, contact Linda 330-705-
8814 or pliestark@gmail.com.  We hope you can join us. 

Pregnant – Need Help 
1-800-712-4357 

mailto:pliestark@gmail.com
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Vacation Bible School 

Mark your  calendars for our Annual Vaca-
tion Bible School  Monday June 18th through 
Friday, June 22nd.  For kids entering PreK 
through 6th grade.  Contact Mollie in the 
Rectory for more information.   

Church at Home Collection Thank you for your gen-
erous support last weekend of the Diocese of 
Youngstown Church at Home combined collection 
which supports the Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development, the Catholic Communication Cam-
paign and the educational ministries of the Catholic 
University of America and Newman Campus Minis-
tries.  If you were unable to give last weekend, 
please consider giving at your parish today for this 
important collection. 

Congratulations and God’s Blessings 

On the June 9, 2018 Wedding of 

Dan and Vanessa (Shertzer) Westlake  

Thank You! 
Dear St. Barbara Parishioners, 

 I extend my sincere and heartfelt apprecia-
tion for the wonderful reception last Saturday on 
the occasion of my Golden Jubilee. 

 Twenty of my fifty years was spent at St. 
Barbara and you all have a special place in my heart 
and prayers. 

 I thank you all for coming and thank Father 
Brian and all those who helped in any way to make 
this occasion so special. 

                                          God love and keep you, 

                                  Father Tom Cebula 

Newly Baptized and Confirmed 

 
William (Bill) Thomas received new life in Christ 
thru the waters of Baptism and was Confirmed on 
June 4, 2018.  Congratulations and God’s blessings 
on Bill and his family. 

Dear friends, the Patriotic Rosary 
will be on June 23rd this month due 
to a conflict of schedules.  It will 
take place at 12 noon at St. Barba-
ra.  

              Also please mark 
your calendars for July 7th, our next 

Rosary in honor of Independence Day, July 4th.  Hope to 
see you there.  Bring your friends and family; our dear 
Mother Mary is looking for us all.  She loves us immense-
ly.    Blessings to you.   Verla Lorenz    330-833-1125  

St. Barbara Social Club Outing  

We’ll be meeting for dinner on Sunday, June 24, 
2018 at Game Time – 5153 Tuscarawas St. W. in the 
Marc’s Plaza.  Meet at Game Time at 5:00 p.m.  New 
and current members are welcome.  Call Mary or 
Bob Kring to make reservations:  330-833-9851.  If 
no answer, call Joe or Carol Vilhosky at 330-833-
0130. 

Massillon St. Mary’s Rummage Sale – will be held Thurs-
day, June 14 from 4-8 pm; Friday June 15 from 4:30-
7:30 pm in the Msgr. Labbe Center.  Please use the 1st 
Street entrance.  For more info, call 330-833-8501. 

Apples for Students 
This is a easy way to fundraise without doing any-
thing or have to remember to do it.   

Please register your Giant Eagle rewards card to 
support our students here at St. Barbara. 

Sign up at Gianteagle.com/AFTS.  Provide our 
school ID #1461. 

Each time your Advantage Card is scanned, your 
purchases automatically earn our school FREE edu-
cational awards.  
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Registration Open for 2018-2019 

St. Barbara School is accepting students for the 

2018-2019 School Year.  Grades Pre-School Age 3, 

Pre-School Age 4, and K-8.  Contact the School for 

a tour and a meeting to discuss the benefits of St. 

Barbara School. The school number is 330-833-

9510.      

BOX TOPS!! 

Save your BOX TOPS for St. Barbara School.  For every 50 

turned in the School gets $10.   Cut them out and drop 

them off in the boxes located at each entrances or drop 

of at the School during open hours.  

 Hog Raffle     
Fundraiser for St. Barbara School 

$5 per ticket or 3 for $10  
2 Winners will be picked on August 15 .  Each  winner will 

receive a 1/2 hog dressed.  (around 175lb of meat) You 

will decide how you want the meat cut up.  The hog is 

locally raised and will be butchered by 3D meats in Dal-

ton in September.  Winner will be contacted  at time of 

butchering .   Tickets are  available at the Rectory. 

JUNE QUOTE FOR THE UNBORN – “I believe that life is a 

sacred gift of God and should be treated as such,”                

Charles Stenholm, U.S. Representative 

Scripture Readings for the Week of 6/10/18-6/17/18 

Sun  - Gn 3: 9-15; 2 Cor 4: 13; 2 Cor 5: 1; Mk 3: 20-35 

Mon – Acts 11: 21b-26; 13: 1-3; Mt 5: 1-12 

Tues – 1 Kgs 17: 7-16; Mt 5: 13-16 

Wed – 1 Kgs 18: 20-39; Mt 5: 17-19 

Thurs – 1 Kgs 18: 41-46; Mt 5: 20-26 

Fri – 1 Kgs 19: 9a, 11-16; Mt 5: 27-32 

Sat – 1 Kgs 19: 19-21; Mt 5: 33-37 

Sun – Ez 17: 22-24; 2 Cor 5: 6-10; Mk 4: 26-34 

Grief Support – Are you experiencing grief associat-

ed with the loss of a loved one  Seeds of Hope is a 

grief support group for adults.  It runs for six to eight 

weeks and is free and open to the public.  There is 

an evening session that starts in July and a day ses-

sion that starts in September.  For more details, con-

tact Mercy Medical Center 330-489-1143 or visit 

cantonmercy.org/grief-support/.  

Thank you!!! 

Thank you to everyone that helped make our Festival a 

success.   Without dedicated people like you our festi-

val would not happen.   Thank you to everyone that 

came to walk around, ride rides, and purchase from our 

food and drink tents.  We will be posting the winner’s 

names from the drawings in next week’s bulletin.   

Thank you—- 

I want to thank everyone of our pie bakers, 

volunteers that worked the booth, those 

who donated money and Les & Aurora 

Waltz who donated all the pie boxes.  We 

had the most successful sale we have ever 

had-$1602.00! 

This was possible because of all you.   

    Linda 

4th Annual Car Show 
July 15 
5-7pm 

All antique and classic cars, Ratrodes, and  
antique motorcycles are welcome this year 

 
Food provided by St. Barbara Parish 

Trophies will be awarded for Antique Cars, 
Ratrodes, & Antique Motorcycles.   

 
More info coming!!!  Plan on joining us. 
All proceeds go o St. Barbara Charities 
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Pope Francis 

and 

St Anthony of Padua 

 

The Saint of Lost Things is helping people find their way to The Lord 

 

“Relics are parts of the body of a saint who was the Temple of the Holy Spirit.” 

Pope Francis 
 

St Francis of Assisi and Pope Francis have an important friend in common – he is St Anthony of Padua, the 

much loved 13th century friar who was one of the earliest members of the Franciscan Order which was founded 

in 1209. 
 

When Pope Francis was Archbishop Jorge Bergoglio of Buenos Aires, he led a prominent procession through 

the streets of the Argentinian capital in the year 2000, carrying in his hands a reliquary containing a precious 

relic of St Anthony of Padua – a piece of his floating rib.   
 

On June 15, St Anthony will be visiting Saint Barbara Roman Catholic Church in Massillon, in the form of 

two relics.  One relic is a fragment of his floating rib while the second relic is skin of his cheek. Sister Lucy, 

one of the three seers of Fatima, venerated the relics in 1995 in her convent in Coimbra, Portugal on the 800th 

anniversary of the saint’s birth. 
 

This relic will be accompanied by Father Mario Conte, a Franciscan Friar from Padua, Italy where the Saint is 

buried. According to Fr Mario Conte, who is Editor of the Messenger of St Anthony, “There is nothing super-

stitious about relics. The real meaning of a relic is love – they are a link of love between the person who ven-

erates and the saint.”  St Anthony intercedes with those trying to find a job, a home, faith, love, hope and mer-

cy. 
 

In an address in Cologne, Germany, Thursday, August 18, 2005, Pope Benedict Emeritus said of relics “By 

inviting us to venerate the mortal remains of the martyrs and saints, the Church does not forget that, in the end, 

these are indeed just human bones, but they are bones that belonged to individuals touched by the living power 

of God. The relics of the saints are traces of that invisible but real presence which sheds light upon the shad-

ows of the world and reveals the Kingdom of Heaven in our midst.” 

 

Please join Pastor Brian Cline on Friday, June 15, for Holy Masses with veneration of precious relics at Saint 

Barbara Church.  Prayer petitions with holy cards will be distributed by Friar Mario Conte and volunteers to 

allow parishioners to write their prayer petition to the saint.  The writing of a prayer petition is a worldwide 

tradition when venerating a relic of a saint. Father Conte will bring the petitions back to the Pontifical Basilica 

in Padua and place them at the tomb of Saint Anthony.  The tour officially ends back at the Tomb of Saint An-

thony where the Friars will gather to pray for the saint’s intercession upon our intentions and petitions. 

 

Holy Relics Visit Saint Barbara Roman Catholic Church 
 
 

Friday, June 15, 2018 

 

2813 Lincoln Way NW in Massillon, Ohio 

 

Holy Masses at 9 AM and 7 PM 

 

Veneration all day between the Holy Masses 



Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

  If you or someone you know and trust 

would  like to advertise in our bulletin, 

please contact Lisa in the Rectory!   

St. Barbara School 

330-833-9510 Phone 

Holy Cross Academy Catholic Schools 

2809 Lincoln Way NW Massillon, OH  

Five Star Printing 

Graphic Design, Printing, Bindery/Finishing 

Copies, Signs & Banners, Ad Specialties 
3750 Summit Rd., Unit B-4  -  Norton, Ohio 44203  

Email: brian.stossel@gmail.com 
 

 330-551-3052 


